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The 6th Annual Lew Evans Scholarship

Golf Tournament & Bar-B-Que

September 21, 2004 at Hanging Rock Golf Course

Winning Teams:

1st Place:   -12

Harold Cothran

Jason Fulop

Kurt Kreider

Chris Ransom

2nd Place:   -8

Bob Beecher

Robbie Horak

Terry Johnston

Jason Price

3rd Place:   -8

Chris Bayne

Gary Seek

Leon Vorst

Mike Wright

    Longest Drive Winner – Steve Nichols





Closest To the Pin Winner – Larry Perry

ASHRAE ACTION


ROANOKE CHAPTER NEWSLETTER





OCTOBER 2004





october Meeting








Tuesday, October 12, 2004





Dinner and tour at


Des Champs Technologies


buena vista, VA








MEETING AGENDA:





6:00 PM


Facility Tour





7:00 PM


Dinner, Program and Business Meeting





Cost of dinner will be $13.00








Reservations must be made no later than Noon on Friday, October 8 to:





Suzanne Perry





E-mail:  � HYPERLINK "mailto:sdperry@trane.com" ��sdperry@trane.com�


Phone:  540-563-2828











Tip:  Make your reservation online at our Web Site!











President's Corner





It’s been a busy September!  We had our first monthly meeting on September 7th.  John Castelvecchi joined us from Richmond to present information on the soon-to-be-released ASHRAE Guidelines 0 and 1, which both involve Commissioning. John provided insight and information from his years on the Technical Committees and Standards Committees.





The 6th Annual Lew Evans Scholarship Golf Tournament and Bar-B-Que took place on Tuesday September 21st at Hanging Rock.  We had 15 teams and beautiful weather.  Everyone had a great time and the course was in great shape.  The golf committee this year worked hard and spent a great deal of time making the tournament a success.  Our appreciation goes out to Jeff Perry, Jason Fulop, Gary Seek, and especially Whitney Justice and Ginger Taylor.  We also need to thank the hole sponsors and prize donors for their support.





Our next meeting will be a tour and dinner at Des Champs Technologies in Buena Vista.  This is a fantastic opportunity to see how some of the equipment that we apply and install everyday is actually put together.  We will be carpooling, and will have folks meeting at the factory from Lynchburg, Roanoke and the Shenandoah Valley.  Dinner will be catered at the factory.





Chris Beverly





	











Des Champs Technologies is a manufacturer of dehumidification units, energy recovery units, plate heat exchangers, and air handling equipment. 





The tour will feature these components during different stages of their manufacture around the Des Champs facility. After the tour, dinner will be served at Des Champs, followed by a brief presentation and recap of the tour by Keith Dunnavant, National Sales Manager. 





Directions to the plant are available if necessary.





   











ROANOKE CHAPTER ASHRAE





2004 – 2005 OFFICERS and GOVERNORS


			Phone:	Email:


President	Chris Beverly		540-563-2828	� HYPERLINK "mailto:cnbeverly@trane.com" ��cnbeverly@trane.com�


Pres. Elect	Jason Fulop		540-362-8933	� HYPERLINK "mailto:jason@breeden-collier.com" ��jason@breeden-collier.com�


Vice Pres.	Andy Fuller		540-857-3100	� HYPERLINK "mailto:afuller@hsmm.com" ��afuller@hsmm.com�


Secretary	Angela Jones		540-343-8054	� HYPERLINK "mailto:angela.jones@carrier.utc.com" ��angela.jones@carrier.utc.com�


Treasurer	Patrick Castelvecchi	540-857-3100	� HYPERLINK "mailto:pcastelvecchi@hsmm.com" ��pcastelvecchi@hsmm.com� 


Governor	Rodney Fanning	540-342-1816	� HYPERLINK "mailto:rfanning@lpa-inc.com" ��rfanning@lpa-inc.com�


Governor	Chris Meacham	540-857-4090	� HYPERLINK "mailto:cmeacham@hobbsassociates.com" ��cmeacham@hobbsassociates.com�


Governor	Jason Price		540-342-5498	� HYPERLINK "mailto:jason.price@ielectric.com" ��jason.price@ielectric.com�


Governor	David Roller		540-265-4444	� HYPERLINK "mailto:rfanning@lpa-inc.com" ��dlr@whoeng.com�


Governor	Daryl Stacey		540-342-6001	� HYPERLINK "mailto:dsatacey@spectrumpc.com" ��dstacey@spectrumpc.com�





		


2004 – 2005 COMMITTEE CHAIRS





		Phone:		Email:


Shenandoah


Section	Howard Arthur	540-464-7308		� HYPERLINK "mailto:arthurjh@mail.vmi.edu" ��arthurjh@mail.vmi.edu�


Membership	  Kevin Milz		540-563-2828	� HYPERLINK "mailto:kmilz@trane.com" ��kmilz@trane.com�


Student


Activities	Jeff Wolfe		540-563-2828	� HYPERLINK "mailto:grg@sfcs.com" ��jkwolfe@trane.com�





Technology


Transfer	Andy Fuller		540-857-3100	� HYPERLINK "mailto:afuller@hsmm.com" ��afuller@hsmm.com�


Historian	David Cunningham 	540-772-1017      	� HYPERLINK "mailto:dcunningham@sjincva.com" ��dcunningham@sjincva.com�





Resource


Promotion	Pat Cady		540-857-3100	� HYPERLINK "mailto:pcady@hsmm.com" ��pcady@hsmm.com�


Newsletter	Jason Fulop		540-362-8933	� HYPERLINK "mailto:jason@breeden-collier.com" ��jason@breeden-collier.com�


Homepage	James Sledd		540-344-5200	� HYPERLINK "mailto:jamess@eeiroan.com" ��jamess@eeiroan.com�     





						





Have You Visited These Web Sites Lately?





ASHRAE: 


  � HYPERLINK "http://www.ashrae.org" ��http://www.ashrae.org�





ASHRAE  -  REGION III: 


� HYPERLINK "http://xp20.ashrae.org/regions/reg_iii/reg_iii.htm" ��http://xp20.ashrae.org/regions/reg_iii/reg_iii.htm�





ASHRAE  -  ROANOKE CHAPTER:


   � HYPERLINK "http://www.ashraeroanoke.org" ��http://www.ashraeroanoke.org�

















BOARD OF GOVERNORS





MEETING





Monday, October 11th





4:00 pm – 5:30 pm





Virginia Trane





2004-2005 Resource Promotion:





During the October meeting we will take time to acknowledge Companies and Individual Members that are Research Promotion Honor Roll Investors for the 2003-2004 ASHRAE year.  Please mark your calendar and be sure to attend to receive the recognition you deserve.





Did you know ASHRAE maintained a research laboratory until 1958?  Today, ASHRAE research is conducted under contract by university and private organizations.  Are you supporting your favorite institution of higher education through ASHRAE?





Pat Cady


Resource Promotion Chair     











Electronic Newsletter





Any member with material to submit for inclusion in the monthly newsletter


may send the information to:





Jason Fulop


Breeden & Collier Co., Inc.


630 Abney Road NW, Suite 105-107


Roanoke, VA  24012





E-mail:  � HYPERLINK "mailto:jason@breeden-collier.com" ��jason@breeden-collier.com�


Phone:  540-362-8933


Fax:  540-362-8934





This is your newsletter.  We welcome your contributions and commentary.





Material can include letters to the editor, member news, upcoming events, comments on chapter programs or issues, etc.











Introducing:


Season Ticket for ASHRAE Roanoke (STAR)





Now available for purchase for $75.00, the STAR enables you to attend six monthly meetings at a discounted rate.  Protect yourself from future price increases.  See Patrick Castelvecchi for details at the next meeting! 























Upcoming Monthly Meetings:





OCTOBER 12TH  


NOVEMBER 9TH


DECEMBER 7TH 





�









